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GPA Club 

The annual football 

competition between staff and 

students finally took place in 

April. The student team won 

and the match was very 

intense with many goals. The 

final result was 10:6! 

 

P l a y e r ’ s  V i e w  ( S t a f f )  

Dr. James Downes 

“The match was a highly 

competitive one. The staff 

team started well and were 

soon leading! However, the 

student team hit back instantly 

and had us on the floor with 

some excellent goals! A good 

time was had by all!” 

 

P l a y e r ’ s  V i e w  

( S t u d e n t )  

Yoman 

“We can see that both teams 

play very well. It is glad to 

have an exciting match 

between a group of energetic 

teachers and students.” 

 

DR. JAMES DOWNES ON TV 

A live television interview for CNBC Asia on 

25 June 2018 related Migration Crisis in the 

European Union by Dr. James Downes. The 

title: “The Importance of Immigration in 

European Politics.” More… 

https://www.cnbc.com/video/2018/06/24/the-importance-of-immigration-in-european-politics-academic.html
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GPA Society News 
The Society of the Department of Government and Public 
Administration works as the bridge between the department 
and undergraduates. We also aim at connecting 
undergraduates and raising their sense of belonging to the 
department. 

In the past semester, we have organized a wide variety of 
functions and activities. These have included a “Lunar New 
Year Hike”, Farewell of graduates and the 3.11 By-election 
Forum. During the summer vacation, the Society is going to 
organize the 2018 Orientation Camp and all undergraduates 
are more than welcome to work with us as helpers. 

Conference 

Unpacking the Complexity of Regulatory Governance in a 

Globalized World: An International Conference to 

Inaugurate a Global Regulatory Governance Research 

Network 

Jointly organized by GPA Department, Institute of Asia-

Pacific Studies at CUHK, and Standing Group on the 

Regulatory Governance of the European Consortium of 

Political Research 

4-6 July 2019, The Chinese University of Hong Kong 

 

Coming Events 

Academic Counseling Day – 

Let us know if you want to 

be a helper to share your 

study life with new students 

10 August (Fri) 

1500-1700 

Lady Shaw Building C2 

 

GPA’s 3W Exchange 
Programme, 2018-2019 

      

Congratulations to the following students 

and we wish them all the best with their 

exciting exchanges in the coming year! 

Chan Suet Ling, Waseda, 1 year 

Chan Wai Yan, Warwick, 1 year 

Cheng Hoi Ching, Westminster, 1st term 

 

 

 
 
T: (852) 3943 5431   E: jasmineyip@cuhk.edu.hk   W: http://www.gpa.cuhk.edu.hk/en-gb/home 

A: 3/F, T. C. Cheng Building, United College, The Chinese University of Hong Kong, Shatin, N.T. 

P: Admission and Publicity Committee 
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